Rolling Meadows January Newsletter!



Happy New Year! I hope you all had a Wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year. Gosh, how time flies! I can't believe it is 2024! Let's make this year a great one!

- 1. Birthday Donuts will be on Saturday the 13th from 9:30am-11:00am. Please RSVP and all are welcome!
- 2. Bingo is Every Tues from 1:30pm-3:30pm
- 3. Our community Potluck will be Saturday, Jan 20th at 4:00pm
- 4. I need all of your help! Corporate has sent me a survey for all of our tenants to take. It will take 5mins to do and completely anonymous, unless you want to state your name somewhere in the survey. This is for us, including corporate, to get a better feel of what you guys as the tenants would like to see in our community as far as amenities go. There is a drop box on each question with suggestions and of course, if you don't see anything there, you can always make a comment and add it. I know that I have discussed a few things with some of you and have already picked your brain. But if you can fill this out for me, that would be wonderful that way everyone can see it. There are a few questions as well about Ben and me as management and how we are doing etc. and if there is anything that you would like to see from us. We welcome all the positivity...lol! But seriously, we also want to make sure that we are doing our very best as well to make you all happy to

the best of our abilities! I will attach the link in the newsletter, and I will also print off copies for those that don't have email, they can come up to the office and I will have them printed on the table in the community room and you can just slide them under my office door when completed. **PLEASE** pass this information on to your neighbors, as some do not have email. Here is the link to the survey that you should be able to click on. https://wkf.ms/3RLAMFo

We hope you all have a Blessed New Year!
Ben and Nicole (Management)